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Hansard Page: n/a 

Question Date:  01 November 2016 

Question Type:  Written 

Senator Urquhart, Anne asked: 

Has your funding remained stable? Increased or decreased? 

Answer: 

An answer to this question was provided during Supplementary Budget Estimates on 

17 October 2016. Please refer to Proof Committee Hansard page 84 as follows: 

Senator CHISHOLM:  In regard to funding, has it increased or decreased? 

Mr Whitfort:  Funding for the Supervising Scientist Branch has remained consistent over the 

last few years. It has remained at around $8.1 million a year. 

 


